
 

Update for Tidworth Area Board 
 

 

 

Name of Parish/Town 
Council 
 

Everleigh Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

23rd November 2020 

 

 

Headlines/Key successes 
 

 

 Covid 19. Covid-19 continues to dominate the headlines, with the situation 
constantly evolving.  Village Area Co-ordinators remain in place and alert to the 
needs of parishioners as required in the face of an uncertain future.   

 

 Village Litter Pick – Saturday 24th October.  A village Litter Pick took place on 
Saturday 24th October. 13 volunteers took part and collected 15 bags of 
rubbish.  Everleigh is certainly looking a lot cleaner as a result. 

 

 Remembrance Sunday – 8th November. Everleigh linked up with 
Collingbourne Ducis for a Remembrance Service on Sunday 8th November 
outside St Andrew’s Church by the War Memorial. It was an abbreviated affair 
and outside with plenty of social distancing.  All went well and there was a good 
turnout of 25 people.  

 

 Christmas Carol Service – Saturday 5th December. Regrettably, our village 
Christmas Carol Service scheduled for Saturday 5th December has been 
cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions. 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

 The enhancement of Everleigh Centre, opposite The Crown bus shelter, is 
currently our main focus.  Roses have been planted and a bench is planned.  

 

 
Forthcoming events/Diary dates 
 

 

 Everleigh Parish Council Forecast of Events for 2021 will be drafted this month 
and considered at our next Parish Council meeting on Tuesday 5th January 2021 

 
 

Signed:  DENIS BOTTOMLEY, Chairman Everleigh Parish Council 

Date:    11th November 2020 
 

     


